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Comments: Hello,

 I would like to comment on the proposed stibnite mine impacting the South Fork of the Salmon. In my mind,

allowing this mine to proceed will be nothing less than a travesty.

The EIS is, I feel inadequate. The real impacts of this mine is unforeseen, but I can say with confidence that no

good, short of an economic gain for a few, will come of it.

A Canadian Company, with a mine in the US? I acknowledge, this is not a precedent. BUT, our country, our river.

Please consider the greatest benefit for the greatest number of people! And that most certainly does not lie in the

dollars and cents.

I have kayaked and hiked on that river for over thirty years, as a US citizen  and a long term resident of Idaho.

The potential danger to threatened and endangered salmon is immeasurable. 

As well as the ecosystem as a whole.

Please, I implore you, do not allow this project to proceed.

 

Thank you for your time.


